
 

 

 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Date: January 29, 2018 
Contact: (608) 267-7669 
  

Rep. Zamarripa Statement on Rep. Gwen Moore 
  
Milwaukee—Rep. JoCasta Zamarripa (D-Milwaukee) released the following statement on Rep. 
Gwen Moore sharing her cancer diagnosis at a Ways and Means committee hearing on preexisting 
condition coverage: 
  
“To my good friend and my representative, Gwen Moore, I applaud your bravery in sharing your 
story. My heart goes out to you, and I know your strength will carry you through these hard times.   
  
“Cancer is a harrowing diagnosis that shakes up the lives of you and your loved ones. Before the 
Affordable Care Act, it could easily financially ruin those who were denied coverage. Thank you, 
Gwen, for always standing up for all Americans in the fight for accessible and affordable health 
care.” 
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